Waste Service

1501 Omni Way, St. Cloud, FL 34773

February 23, 2008

Mr. Thomas Lubozynski, P.E.

Waste Program Administrator

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Central District

3319 Maguire Boulevard, Suite 232

Orlando, Florida 32803-3767

Re:  Notification of Liner Installation — Cell 6 Disposal Area
J.E.D Solid Waste Management Facility (fka Oak Hammock Disposal Facility)
Omni Waste of Osceola County, LLC
Osceola County, Florida
Permit Nos. SC49-0199726-004 and SO49-0199726-005

Dear Mr. Lubozynski:

Omni Waste of Osceola County, LLC is hereby notifying the Florida Department of
Environmental Protection (FDEP), Central District that liner installation work will
commence on or about March 17, 2008, for the Cell 6 disposal area at the J.E.D Solid
Waste Management Facility. Specific Condition 19 of the above noted Permits requires
notification to the Department within 10 days of commencement of liner installation work
in any cell.

If you have any questions please contact me at (904) 673-0446 or by e-mail at
mkaiser@wsii.us at your earliest convenience.

Sincerely,
Mike Kaiser

V.P., Environmental Management and Engineering, US
Waste Services, Inc.

Ce:  Mr. Matt Orr, WSI
Mr. Shawn McCash, WSI
Mr. Kirk Wills, Geosyntec Consultants
Mr. Ayushman Gupta, Geosyntec Consultants



